

## Transform | Challenge | Aspire

Connect with us () in

Associate Principal | Matt Dobbing

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that the new school tie, designed specifically for Year 7 students joining in September, is now available for pre order.

Please note the following important details:

- This is a new tie design introduced for the incoming Year 7 cohort and should not be confused with the current blue tie worn by other students at Thomas Clarkson Academy.
- Ties are available by pre order only.
- Delivery is expected in late August, ahead of the start of the new academic year.

You can place your order using the following link:

Uniform website

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that all new students are equipped with the correct uniform. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

**TCA Transition Team** 









